
Braddock's Demolition, Cleaning & Hauling, L.L.C, 
2213 Warwick, Saginaw, MI 48602 
(989)493-6801 - (989)401-8806 fax 

August 27, 2018 

State of Michigan - Department of Environmental Quality 
Attn: Matt Karl & Jenine Camilleri 
401 Ketchum St., SuiteB 
Bay City, MI 48708 

To Whom it May Concern; 

This letter is in response to the violation that occurred on August 9th and August 10th
, 2018 

following the demolition of the properties at 800 Hoyt A venue and 802 Hoyt A venue, Saginaw, 
MI. The demolition project was overseen by my team as well as AKT Peerless. This demolition 
was handled as if all materials included in the seven (7) loads taken from the project were to 
contain asbestos with the exception of the notification process to People's Landfill Inc. 

This violation followed my recent decision to come out of retirement from demolition work and 
a lack of full time secretarial assistance. This was a onetime occurrence, it has since been 
corrected wit.h proper notification, and will not occur again. I have since acquired a full time 
Administrative Assistant who has worked with me to establish and maintain a chain of 
procedures to be followed to ensure this violation does not occur in the future. 

As previously stated, this was a onetime occurrence and my office, team, and I have 
implemented a checklist in order to maintain the policies and procedures set in place by the 
DEQ. 

I appreciate your time and consideration following this unfortunate instance and look forward to 
speaking with you should you have any additional questions or concerns. 

Demetrius Braddock 
Braddock Demolition Cleaning & Hauling, LLC 


